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The  Centennial Briefing

DOCUMENTATION TIPS
TREATMENT PLANNING

Tip #5:
Objectives:  Objectives need to reference the 
symptom which will be impacted once the client 
completes the objective. Example (Depression): 
“Client will be able to identify 2 or 3 negative 
self-statements they currently use which reduce 
motivation, and will replace these with positive 
and encouraging self-statements which will be 
motivating and will encourage activities like exer-
cise.”

Tip #6:
Objectives should be listed individually rather 
than in paragraph form. By listing individual 
objectives you can quickly mark objectives as 
“resolved”, “discontinued”, or “deferred” to show 
client’s progress in treatment.

Tip #7:
Interventions:  Interventions must include specific 
therapeutic interventions which will be utilized in 
treatment. Examples: “Grief & Loss Group therapy 
weekly for 12 weeks”; “Individual therapy at least 
2x per month utilizing DBT Skills training, Cogni-
tive Behavioral interventions including 
thought-stopping and  symptoms tracking, and 
Mindfulness training.”

Keep watching each week for
more TIPS!


